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COVID-19 outbreak at Rumford Community Home

Central Maine Healthcare is taking proactive measures to contain a COVID-19 outbreak and ensure the
safety of residents and team members at Rumford Community Home, a residential care facility that is part of
the CMH system.

As of today, there are 28 confirmed positive COVID-19 cases among residents at the facility, and 9 among

CMH team members.

Residents who have tested positive are being isolated in order prevent further spread of the virus, and team
members who have tested positive will not report to work until they have completed their quarantine.
Frequent COVID testing for residents and team members- beyond what is required- is also taking place, in

addition to increased monitoring to identify symptoms as quickly as possible.

The health and safety of our residents at Rumford Community Home is our top priority. Although up to this
point, most of those infected have reported mild COVID systems, we cannot afford to let our guard down,
given the seriousness of this outbreak among an elderly population. We will continue to use all of the
clinically-indicated interventions to care for these residents and team members to ensure the best outcomes

possible.

We are in touch with the families of the residents and stand ready to answer their questions and address

their concerns about the outbreak.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at wrightpe@cmhc.org, Jennifer

Bodger at bodgerje1@cmhc.org or Stephanie Burrows at burrowst@cmhc.org.
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